
 

MINUTES FROM THE FIB RULES & REFEREE COMMITTEE (RRC) MEETING  

Date: 11 April 2024 

Place: Online 

Egil Larsen (NOR)  
Pär Billsmon (SWE) 
Kevin Bowen (USA) 
Petri Kuusela (FIN) 
 
Not present: 
Roman Popikov (RUS)                                                                                                                     

 
ITEMS 

- The RRC has taken a deeper look at the proposal from Czech Federation for a possible 
new set of indoor rink bandy rules (short bandy) and it is our opinion this should not be 
brought into the FIB rulebook at this time as it is a bit premature. If they would like to try 
short bandy in some other countries at this time, that will be okay and might give us an 
opportunity to see some live games in the future. 

- Next season there will be a lot of FIB tournaments, but we will need to see game 
schedules and find out how many teams are involved in each one before we can 
determine how many referees and supervisors we will need for each tournament. 

Next RRC meeting 11 TBD. 

End of meeting. Notes: Kevin Bowen 
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